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Republic of the Philippines
Department of Finance
Bureau of Customs

1099 Manila

December 14, 2015

CUSTOMS MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR
NO. 1F7- 2o/

‘To:  All Deputy Commissioners
All Directors
All District and Subport Collectors
And Others Concerned

SUBJECT: MOU Entered by this Bureau and DHL Express

Attached is the Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) dated December 11, 2015
entered by this Bureau and the DHL Express Phils. Corp. relative to their collaboration to
enhance Anti-Smuggling Strategies and Techniques and also, to align Procedures in the
Clearance of Air Express Consignments with internationally accepted best practices.

For your information and guidance.

Please confirm the dissemination of this Circular throughout your offices within fifteen
(15) days from receipt hereof.

ALBERTOD. LINA
Commissioner

Bureau of Customs
ALBERTO D. LINA
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